
Board of Health Minutes 

March 2, 2021 

 

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms.Moeller and Mr. Parkin in 

attendance.   

Nashoba Associated Board of Health 

Ms. Amodei wrote a letter supporting the value of Nashoba Associated Boards of Health to the 

Town of Dunstable.   The draft letter was sent to all board members for their review in hopes of 

them agreeing with her.     The full Board read the letter and agreed with Ms. Amodei.   The 

vote was unanimous to send it to the Selectmen, Town Administrator, Advisory Board and Mr. 

Garreffi at Nashoba.    (See attached). 

Town Meeting 

The Selectmen scheduled Town Meeting this year on May 15th with a rain date of May 22nd at 

Larter Field.  A tent will be installed for the meeting. 

COVID 19 Vaccine  

The vaccine distribution has not gone as well as expected with the State website crashing 

because so many tried to schedule an appointment at the same time. 

The Boards concerns are that the seniors are under so much pressure trying to use a system 

with a system they may not be used to, so Ms. Amodei proposed to try to seek out seniors in 

town and ask them if they need help in scheduling.   She will contact Ann Fenochetti, Council on 

Aging to see if we can help her in finding some of those people.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 


